
 
 
 
  
  

 
 

 

The BIG Questions—Summer Sermon Series begins on 6/18/17: In addition to 

Sunday’s worship and sermon, there will be 2 ways for you to engage with these 

topics and questions weekly: 

· Join the preacher online from the comfort of your home in an online 

conversation at 8:00 pm on the Wednesday before each topic will be pondered in 

the sermon. The first one is June 14 at 8:00 pm. In these 30 minute conversations 

online, we will Go Deeper by sharing thoughts and questions related to each Big 

Question. The online conversations will happen through an online meeting site 

called Zoom. (go to www.zoom.com enter meeting ID: 639 450 476).   

· You’re invited to Go Deeper through conversation with others every Sunday, 

beginning on June 18, at 10:10 am For some, it will be after the sermon while for 

others it will be before the sermon. This will provide a rich experience of dialog 

and faith sharing as we ponder together. 

 

Red Cross Blood Drive: On June 18th 9:30 am—2:00 pm. You can put the power of 

faith into action and help save a life! To schedule your life-saving appointment, 

visit redcrossblood.org and enter sponsor code: St Philip, or contact Cathryn 

Hewett at cathryn@st-philip.org or 919-846-2992.   

Preschool Vacation Bible School: Will be held June 19—22nd 9:30—11:30 am  This 

year’s theme—”I Just Want to Be a Sheep” gives children ages 3— Kindergarten 

the gift of scripture from John 1: 29 “...here is the Lamb of God who takes away 

the sin of the world!” (All children must be potty-trained).  Registration deadline 

is 6/14, forms are at the Welcome Center. 
 

Agape Day Camp: For rising 1st—8th graders will be held at Grace Lutheran Church 

June 19th—23rd 9am—3pm. Awesome camp counselors will lead them through 

learning about creation, God, themselves, along with singing, dancing, crafting 

playing, & serving. The cost is $70—Contact Cathryn Hewett at cathryn@st-

philip.org to sign up.  

  

The Annual Families Together School Supply Drive!  You can help make sure kids 

experiencing homelessness have the supplies they need to succeed in the 

upcoming school year! FT is currently collecting all school supplies. Your 

donations of book bags and school supplies will help reach our goal of providing 

100 children with everything they need to start the year off right. For more 

information call Meghan at 919-307-1892. 

Rejoicing in God's grace, our mission is to invite, worship, nurture, and serve. 

Sunday Mornings at St. Philip 
 8:45—Crossing Contemporary  

Worship with Holy Communion 
  

  

11:00—Traditional Worship  

with Holy Communion 
 

Summer Sunday Schedule 
 Beginning 6/18/17 

Contemporary service -  9:05 am 

Traditional service - 11:00 

  

  

Announcements 
June, 2017 
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